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Don’t Forget next Tuesday!!! 

Little Crackers  ‘Away in a Manger’ 
Tuesday 7th December 2021 9:30am 

We are very pleased to invite parents into school to watch our performance 

with the good news that we feel able to extend the invite to 2 tickets per 

family.  Bookings to attend can be made via Microsoft Office Bookings using 

this link:  Nativity Booking Page 

                       
If your child is not normally in nursery on a Tuesday morning, 

please drop them with us by 8:45am – we will get them changed 

while you find your seats with everyone else.  Thank you x 

 

 
Monday 6th December: 

PTA: Santa’s Grotto 

Nursery Nativity: 

Tuesday 7th December 
Wednesday 8th Dec: 

Christmas Lunch 

Friday 10th Dec: 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 14th Dec: 

Pantomime 

Last day for term time 

children 

 
 

Joke of the Week! 

 

 

 

 

 

Our story last week –  

it’s beginning to feel a lot like 

Christmas! 
 

 
 

 
 

Letter sound of the week 

 
 

 
 

 
Measures: comparing different aspects 
such as length, weight and volume, as 
a preliminary to using units to compare 
later. 
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https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/CrackleyHallSchool@princethorpe.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/
https://www.ncetm.org.uk/resources/52506

